
Maria Vamvakinou  M.P. Firstly I honour you for the dedication and hard work on behalf of myself and 
the community. I have only a small point to make. Although Australia has always been an open 
country and a welcoming country to immigrants, may i say that those immigrants, whether Greek, 
Chinese etc, etc, they have abided by our Australian way and have added to our interesting mix of 
cultures. They have never pushed to change our values and ways for theirs. And rightly so. May I 
warn you to look around at western nations and observe very carefully. Please do not happily accept 
ALL things in the name of multiculturalism. It will come back and damage us if you are not careful with 
legislation.  
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